From: Paul Richards

To: PL Planning Applications
Subject: Planning Application WSCC/019/20 - Knepp Castle
Date: 04 September 2020 10:21:04

At the meeting of Shipley Parish Council held on 3rd Sept 2020,
Members voted to support the amendments to the application.

Kind Regards

PLEASE NOTE NEW MOBILE PHONE CONTACT NUMBER LISTED
BELOW

Paul Richards
Clerk To The Council & Responsible Finance Officer
Shipley Parish Council

www.shipleyparishcouncil.org.uk
Tel: 07824 312070
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